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            5th June 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
  
We are very lucky to be welcoming Chester based artist Lucy Jones to Bunbury. Lucy works with Russell 
Kirk who creates artwork for parades. Please have a look at Russell Kirk’s website for more information on 
his fantastic art work: www.russellkirk.co.uk  
 
Lucy will be leading an art workshop for Year 6 on Monday 12th June 2023. During the day, the children will 
be using different art techniques to create banners and props for Village Day which has a theme of ‘space’ 
this year. The class will be split into half and the children will participate in a workshop for half a day. The 
rest of the day will be spent in the classroom completing topic work.  
 
Lucy has asked if the children can bring a navy or black plain t shirt as part of the workshop will be printing 
designs onto their t shirt.  
 
Children are not required to come to school in their uniform on this day. Please can your child wear 
suitable, old clothing as the children may get paint or other art materials on their clothes.   
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
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